
St. Patrick Catholic School 
Wednesday Note 

August 28, 2019 
 

VIRTUE OF THE MONTH:  CHARITY 
Loving God with all your heart, mind and strength, 

and your neighbor as yourself. 
 

COMING HOME TODAY in WEDNESDAY 
FOLDER: 

 Picture Order Form 

 Mega Raffle Tickets & Letter from Fr. Fischer 

(Be sure to check your child(ren)’s backpack!) 

 

Reminder:  Picture Day  

Monday, September 9th  
Pre-Kdg through Grade 8 

 
Tuesday, September 10th  
Preschool ONLY 

 

 

Weekly Calendar News: 
 Thursday, August 29:  K-4 attend Mass prepared by 4K 

 Monday, September 2:  Labor Day, NO SCHOOL!  

 Wednesday, September 4:  Gr 5-8 attend Mass prepared by 7D 

 Thursday, September 5:  K-4 attend Mass prepared by 3H 



 

 

Technology News 
GoGuardian: 
For the 2019-2020 school year will be using GoGuardian to monitor students work activities on 
their Chromebook and windows devices.  GoGuardian monitors all websites and internet 
activity and reports to teachers and admins about inappropriate web surfing.. This year grades 
5-8th are been monitored.  In addition, we are using other methods to keep them on the right 
track when using internet resources. If your child uses their St. Patrick Google account at 
home, GoGuardian will automatically protect them at no cost to parents. We introduced 
GoGuardian in the 2017-2018 School Year. 
 

BARK!: 
For the 2019-2020 school year we will also be using the FREE service called Bark for all grade 
levels.  BARK is our anti-bullying protection plan that seeks out keywords in documents and 
much more alerting us to any potential cyber-bullying, drug/alcohol, violence, depression or 
self-harm issues.  BARK has a free Parent app that monitors these issues after school hours 
(3pm-8am), holiday breaks and over the Summer. Please send Mr.Kalist an email if you would 
like a Free BARK account that includes monitoring from your smartphone 
(iPhone/Android).  BARK also offers a 20% discount on their paid App that monitors your 
entire family and over 35 social media apps. We introduced BARK in the 2018-2019 School 
Year.  For more information contact Mitch Kalist (mitch@stpatsch.org) or the school 
office/administration. 

Teachers’ Wish Lists 
Thank you so much to the parents who took an item off of a teacher’s wish list and brought it 

in!  We are all very grateful!  If you’d like to donate to your child’s classroom, please reach out 

to his/her teacher.  Remember, the special teachers have wish lists too!  Thank you! 

High School Nights 
 

The 2019 High School Nights will be held in September and October.  Eight locations will host 
these events that give an opportunity for 6th, 7th and 8th graders and their families to hear from 
school representatives about their programs and policies.  Watch for more information on the 
particular High School Night in your area.  Complete information is posted at 

https://www.archstl.org/catholic-education-and-formation/high-school/high-school-nights.   

For more information, please call the Office of Catholic Education and Formation at 314-792-
7390. 



 

 

After School Activities 
On Friday, we sent out a description along with the forms for all of the fun activities being 

offered after school this year.  The forms have been rolling in!  Please be reminded some are 

limited so don’t wait to send in your form.   

Please note the following: 

 Drawing Class (Mrs. Wood) – Fall session is FULL – Spring session has 7 openings. 

 Submit Yearbook Club entry by Friday, August 30th if interested (Grades 7th & 8th) 

 

THIS WEEK’S ATTACHMENTS: 

 Lunch Menu 

 Lunch/Recess Volunteer Calendar 

 
Calendar: 
September 

 2  Labor Day – NO School 

 9  Picture day, Pre-Kindergarten –8th Grade 

10  Picture day, Preschool 

12  SPIRIT DAY! 

Noon Dismissal – Fall Festival Set-up 

13  FALL FESTIVAL – No School 

14  FALL FESTIVAL 

19  Grade 8 – Right START parent meeting 6:30pm @ ICOM  

16-20  IA Assessment   

26  Board of Education meeting – 6:00pm 
 



 

 

SCHOOL PARTNERSHIP PROGRAM 
(SPP) 

9200 Watson Rd., G-101 

St. Louis, MO 63126-1528 

P: 314.544.3800 F: 314.843.0552 

 

 

 

August 12, 2019 

 

Hello staff and families, 

 

My name is Kelly DeGeare, and I will be your counselor this year! I am very excited to meet 

all of you and work with you and your students! I have worked with Saint Louis Counseling in 

the School Partnership Program (SPP) for over 5 years. In addition to working in the school 

setting, I also work at our offices in Troy and O’Fallon Missouri, and I teach Love and Logic 

parenting classes and Mental Health First Aid. I currently reside in Troy, MO with my husband 

and step-daughter, and we have a pet cat named Maxine.  

 

I will be providing individual counseling as well as classroom lessons on a variety of topics 

including bullying prevention and Brain Wise. If you would like for your child to meet with me 

for counseling please contact the principal and fill out the request for counseling and consent 

forms. I hope you all had a great summer and I cannot wait to meet you!   

 

  

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Kelly DeGeare 

Therapist  

Saint Louis Counseling, SPP 

kdegeare@ccstl.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



Safe Environment Program  

Tue, September 17 | 7:00 PM | Arrive at 6:45 PM 

St. Patrick Rectory Meeting Room  
 

This workshop is for all St. Patrick volunteers 
and employees who have contact with 

children or vulnerable adults, including: 
 

coaches, employees, and scout leaders  

youth ministry volunteers 

school and PSR parents who volunteer in the 
classroom, lunchroom, library, on field trips, etc.  

communion ministers of homebound 

St. Vincent de Paul volunteers  

home visitors 

parish program volunteers 

 

Instructions on how to sign up for our workshop at  

www.stpatrickwentzville.org/sep 
No children are allowed. For questions, 

contact Rebecca at rebecca@stpatsch.org. 
 

PROTECTING CHILDREN IS EVERYBODY’S BUSINESS 



SEPTEMBER 2019 

BUSINESS NAME 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

2 3 
No School 

X 

4  
Deniese Rice, 
HELP PLEASE! 

5 Stacy Austin, 
Lindsey Reeves, 
Wendy Williams, 
Vince Metzger 

6  
MaryBeth Baker, 
Tammi Palo, 

7 
Grace Mitchell, 
HELP PLEASE! 

8 

9 10 
Alyson Ebner, 
Deniese Rice, 

11 
Lindsey Reeves, 
Alicia Bowman, 
Maggie Ganey 

12 
Cori Adler, 
Lea Murray, 
Stacy Austin 

13 
Early dismissal 

X 

14 
No School 

X 

15 

16 17 
Kristin Webb, 
Kathleen Phillips, 
 

18 
Ashleigh Crowe, 
HELP PLEASE 

19 
Tammi Palo, 
HELP PLEASE 

20 
Katie Woodring, 
HELP PLEASE 

21 
Jaclyn Ellis, 
Ashleigh Crowe, 

22 

23 24 
Wendy Williams, 
Vince Metzger, 

25 
Maggie Ganey, 
HELP PLEASE 

26 
Cori Adler, 
Lea Murray, 
Julie Whitehead 

27 
MaryBeth Baker, 
HELP PLEASE 

28 
Tammi Palo, 
Grace Mitchell, 
Dana Kardasz 

29 

30       

  

LUNCHROOM/PLAYGROUND SUPERVISION 
11:00-12:30 





 

 

 

 

STUCO NEEDS YOU!!! 
  

St. Patrick Student Council is gearing up for another great year and is 
looking for students who will foster Christian discipleship, promote 
good citizenship, encourage scholarship, and raise school spirit and 
pride.  
  
Election for STUCO will be held on Wednesday, September 12th. 
  
All students running for Student Council must be in 6 – 8th grades in 
the school year of their service.  Students must maintain a ‘B’ average 
and maintain satisfactory conduct.  
  
Students wishing to run for a Student Council position may pick up an 
application packet from Ms. Obermeier or Mrs. Dyer. Packets detail all 
duties, responsibilities, rules, and due dates.  Interview Questions and 
Parent Support form must be returned to Mrs. Dyer no later than 
Tuesday, September 4th.  Late applications will not be accepted. 
  
 
Election Timeline  
      - Completed forms due to Moderator No later than Tuesday, September 4th  
      - Day poster may be hung                      Wed.,  September 5th                             
      - Election Day                                        Wed.,  September 12th  
         NOTE:  Posters must be taken down! 
 

 



LEGO CLUB 
 

Attention 2nd, 3rd and 4th Grade Students! 
 

You are invited to join our Lego Club.  It will begin meeting Monday, 
September 10th. We will meet from 3:00-3:45. Each week, we will 
design different structures based on a them.  The club will encourage 
curiosity, imagination, creativity, and confidence!  A $5.00 donation is 
requested, but not required.  Hope you can join!  
 
Club meeting dates: 

September 10 
October 8 

November 5 
December 3 
January 7 
February 4 
March 4 
April 1 

  

 
Student___________________________    Class_______________ 
 
Parent Signature ________________________________ 
 
Phone number _____________________ 
 
Do they need to go to aftercare after the meeting? _____________________ 
 
_____$5.00 donation enclosed. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Mrs. Horack 
Mrs. Bellanca 
Mrs. Kirchner 
Mrs. May 
Miss Haarmann 
 



 

 

  

 

Please make check payable to Tony Funderburg 

A+ Art Class Drawing and Cartooning!  
At St.Patrick Elementary!       

 

 

     
 
This session is for the older stu-
dents that want to challenge 
themselves while using our step-
by-step drawing process.  Using 
a variety of subject matter, we 
will work on depth perception, 
proportion and scale.     
 
   Grades K thru 5th                            

  Class is 60 minutes 

  All materials provided 

  $72 for an 8 week class 

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Student Name__________________________________________________________ 

Parent’s Name____________________________________________School:St.Patrick 

Grade______ Teacher___________________________Class Start Date:___________ 

Please provide at least three contact numbers : 

Home phone__________________________Cell______________________________ 

Emergency_______________________Other ________________________________ 

     My child will:           Does your child have health/allergy issues? 

Be picked up [    ]        If so, please state_____________________ 

Go to Aftercare [   ]      ____________________________________ 

Elementary Classes are: 

Mondays from 3:00 to 4:00 

September 10 thru November 12 

( No classes October 1 & 22 )       

             





&
Friday, September 6, 2019 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.

on the St. John Vianney High School campus

• Food • Fun • Game truck  • Inflatable games  •Yard games

Join us for our Middle School

•After 7 p.m. join Vianney for other events on campus!
  This FREE event is an excellent opportunity to celebrate the start
of  the school year with the Ursuline and Vianney students and staff. 
 

Register TODAY!

Girls register at
www.ursulinestl.org/backyardbash 

Boys register at
www.vianney.com/backyardbash 

Those who register will receive a wristband at check-in.



Set up your online account! Win Disney gift cards! 
 

St. Patrick earns free shipping! 
 

 Enrollment code: 8C4LA747873L 
 

Enter to win free shipping for a year 
                           
When families spend a minimum of $50 on any combination of gift 
cards, your organization is entered to win free shipping for an 
entire year. 
     
Families can shop physical gift cards, eGift cards, and reloads 
from any of our 750+ top brands. 
    
When an existing family (registered family account with 
ShopWithScrip prior to August 19, 2019) spends at least $50, you 
receive 1 entry per order. 
    
When a new family (registered family account with ShopWithScrip 
as of August 19, 2019 or after) spends at least $50, you receive 2 
entries per order. 
    
10 coordinators will win free shipping. Winners will be selected 
after the sweepstakes period ends and contacted through their 
coordinator account email address. 
 
Buy $50 in gift cards for a chance to win $5,000 in Disney Gift 
Cards. Families can turn back-to-school shopping into the trip of a 
lifetime. When they spend a minimum of $50 on any combination 
of gift cards between August 19 and September 14, they’re 
entered to win $5,000 in Disney Gift Cards. 
     
Spend at least $50 in physical gift cards, eGift cards, and reloads 
on 750+ top brands. 
    
The winner will be contacted via email after the sweepstakes 
period ends. 
    
1 entry per order that totals at least $50. 
 

QUESTIONS? 
Tina Van Booven • 636-332-9225 ext 223 

scrip@stpatsch.org 

JUST A FEW OF THE 

ON-HAND GIFT CARDS 

AVAILABLE IN THE SCRIP RM NOW 

STOP BY THE 

SCRIP ROOM 

TODAY! 



The greatest art show 

  Friday, September 6 

6-8PM IN THE school cafeteria 

 

Please RSVP to Jackie Steckel 

Email—youth@stpatsch.org 

Text—636-795-7907 

Any questions—636-332-9225 ext 227 

All 6th—8th graders 

join us for a night 

of fun, food and  

Prayer.  

Donations for food 

and supplies are 

appreciated 


